Jane Rasely

From: Carla Crawford <ccrawford@dpearson.com>

Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 2:20 PM

To: PCD

Cc: Christopher J. Marston

Subject: Permit No. PLN50177 SPR

Attachments: Letter to Planning Commission 6.30.17 re Permit #PLN50177 SPR.pdf

Bainbridge Island Planning Commission — Attached is a letter from Mr. Marston on behalf of Tseng Properties, LLC in
response to the City’s Staff Report regarding the above permit. The original and seven copies have been sent to you via
USPS.

Carla Crawford

Legal Assistant to Christopher J. Marston and Thomas L. Dashiell
253-620-1500 - ccrawford@dpearson.com

Davies Pearson, p.C.

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

920 Fawcett Avenue / PO Box 1657, Tacoma, WA 98401
253-620-1500 | Fax 253-572-3052 | www.dpearson.com
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